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THE FIFTH AVENUE HOSPITAL

Fifth Avenue & 105th Street New York City, New York

‘Tel: Lehigh 4-3300

February 16th, 1933

Mrse. Sina Lichtmann
Director of Roerich Museum
310 Riverside Drive

New York City

Dear Mrs., Lichtmann:

The studles of the reactions of patients to the
paintings which you have so kindly loaned us have proven
mest interesting, so much so, that a further study ought
to lead to more information as to influence of physical
environment on both medical and surgical convalescents

~_We would, therefore, appreclate the opportunity of
continuing this study, and of having othsr paintings with
different themes in color combinations. We will accordingly
return the paintings we have in our possession and Doctor
Humphreys will arrange for the transfer of the others.

Very truly yours,

Ce Fo TENNEY, M.D., Director
Department of fedlcine




